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Open to Youth & Adults
At Bolduc Park


The Gilford Parks and Recreation Department will be offering four weeks of Cross Country Ski Lessons for Youth and Adults at Bolduc Park this winter.  Lessons begin on Saturday, January 6, 2024 and will continue through January 27, 2024 (in the event a day is cancelled because of poor weather, it will be made up the week(s) following January 27th. 

Lessons begin at 10:00 a.m. and rental skis may be picked up at 9:00 a.m. at Piche’s Ski Shop!  

Cost: 		$50.00 per person if you have your own equipment!
Checks made payable to “Bolduc Park Association.”
Equipment rental is available for an additional cost at Piche’s 					Ski & Sport Shop
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Registration forms are available at the Gilford Parks and Recreation Department and the Bolduc Park Club House.  However, registrations and payment must be dropped off at the Bolduc Park Club House.  Weekends are the best time for drop off.  If you have any questions, please contact Bob Bolduc 378-4208.

Think Snow!



For more information on ski rentals contact:

Piche’s Ski and Sport Shop
318 Gilford Ave.
Gilford, NH 03249
(603) 524-2068  Fax: (603) 524-1027
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